
March 17, 2020 
 
The Facilities Department will be closed Tuesday March 17, 2020 through Friday March 27, 
2020 due to the closure decision by the Winnebago Tribal Council.  Please be advised that there 
will be very minimal public services provided during this time to prevent any person to person 
contamination and to protect all families within the village.  There will be essential staff on call 
for funerals, accounts receivable and accounts payable, cleaning and disinfecting of tribal 
buildings and emergency repairs and maintenance.  There will be a lock box located in the lobby 
of the Blackhawk Center for any utility bill payments that are due. Please support us in this time 
as we take precautions for our employees, their families and community members, for 
everybody’s safety we may not provide some services we usually do.  Thank you, Facilities 
Management. 


